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January 11, 2024 
 
Re: Leadville Mill, Permit No. M-1990-057, 112d-1 Conversion Application (CN-2) Notice of Application 

Withdrawal
 
Dear Interested Party, 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) appreciates you taking the time to participate in the 
review process of the Leadville Mill Conversion Application filed with our office on February 27, 2023 by Union 
Milling Company, LLC (Applicant).  On Wednesday, January 10, 2024 the Division received the Operator’s 
request to withdraw their Conversion Application.  A copy of the Withdrawal Request is enclosed with this 
Notice.  With the Division’s Acceptance of the Withdrawal the Revision process is concluded, including 
deadlines, response requirements as well as all received timely comments and objections.  Again, the Division 
thanks you for your participation.  
 
If you need any additional information, please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 
Grand Junction Field Office, 101 South 3rd Street, Suite 301, Grand Junction, Colorado 81501.  I can also be 
reached by phone at (303)-866-3567 Extension 8187 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
 
 
Cc:  Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
  
Enclosure: M-1990-057 CN-2 Withdraw Request 
Ec:  All interested parties  
 

http://mining.state.co.us/

